Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Craig Stephenson, Chief Academic Officer

Date: July 1, 2024

Re: Action Memo

July 24, 2024, Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval of the Affirmative Action Committee for the 2024-2025 school year consisting of the following staff members:

Craig Stephenson	Affirmative Action Officer	K-12
Brandi Sheridan	Supervisor	K-12
Yuna Park	Assistant Principal	4-6
Christian Lynch	Assistant Principal	9-12
Cathy Torbik	Supervisor	K-12
Heather Stewart	GEA Representative	7-8
Quay Foster	GESPA Representative	Operations